
 

 
FBA24.6 Preferred Supplier List – Addendum 1 
 
Addendum Issue Date:  15 October 2024 
 
Suppliers are advised of the following information for the FBA24.6 Preferred Supplier List Invitation to Tender 
(ITT). 
 

Clarification 
Number 

Clarification Response 

1 For the ‘Fish passage Design and Installation’ 
service, it is a requirement that the company 
must be able to provide both the design and 
construction services to apply for that scope of 
services? 

FBA intend to be able to approach suppliers 
under the preferred supplier list for full 
packages of work.  

This is as it is unlikely the FBA would be able to 
obtain a design from one company and hand this 
over to a fish passage installer. Additionally, 
regulatory approvals, procurement of materials 
and groundwork require technical oversight that 
is not suited as separate services or for passing 
on to a civil company. FBA do not have in-house 
resources to support this function, which is why 
it has been opted to combine the scope for fish 
passage and design services under the preferred 
supplier list. 

If tenderers plan to subcontract any aspect of 
the service (e.g. project management/ 
installation) this can be indicated within the ITT 
response. 

2 It is noted in Section 7 of Part 2 of 3 in the ITT 
there is reference to additional terms for the 
master agreement structure that are currently in 
development and to be released as an 
addendum to the ITT during the tender process. 

Can this please be clarified as there has not 
been an Addendum issued with the ITT as of 
yet? 

FBA advises that unfortunately the additional 
terms for the master agreement will not be 
finalised in time to be published with the ITT. 

We kindly request that tenderers solely provide 
their departures for the existing terms within 
the ITT submission. The additional terms will be 
provided at a later stage throughout the 
process, prior to award notifications.  
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